
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Status Update 

• The Department of Agriculture and Water Resources has released an Industry Advice Notice to advise plant 

export Electronic Data Interface (EDI) users, exporters, and registered establishments of an upcoming 

change to system validation.   

2. Further Information  

• For full details, click here to view the DAWR Industry Advice Notice.  
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TOPIC: Business Systems Program – Increase to plant export ER and EXDOC system 

validation   

DISTRIBUTION: GTA Members – primary contact list. Please circulate to all appropriate internal parties. 
 

 

http://www.agriculture.gov.au/export/controlled-goods/plants-plant-products/ian/2018/2018-17

